
 

 

 

 

Friday 13th May 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are very proud of our Y6 children this week as they have approached their SATs with such a great 
attitude; they have used their resilience and independence as learners, to work to the best of their ability – 
We couldn’t have asked any more from them.  
 
Parent Governor Election     
At the beginning of next week, we are hoping to begin the nomination/election process for a new Parent 
Governor to join the Two Rivers Federation Governing Body.  More information will be coming home to 
you early next week. 
 
Cabin club 

Please note, there will be no cabin club on Tuesday 21st and Tuesday 28th June due to staff training.  

 

Mental Health Awareness 
It's Mental Health Awareness Week. This year's theme is loneliness, and how it impacts our mental health. 
Devon County Council have put together this special edition of our newsletter to highlight some of the 
causes of loneliness and share practical tips to help you manage if you feel lonely, and places you can go 
for support. Please find the newsletter on our website.  
 
 
School shop items 
Thank you everyone for your donations towards the shop uniform shop. We currently have plenty of grey 
skirts/trousers, if you wish to purchase them for 50p each. Our stock is low of school jumpers, cardigans 
and P.E hoodies, we would appreciate any donations of those items.   
 
 
After school Clubs  

Please find attached to this email the clubs list for the second half of Summer Term 2022.   Please note, 
these clubs are different to the last half term.  
 
Club bookings are for the whole half term and will be available to book via Eduspot next week. Once you have made 
a booking your child is booked in until we break up for the summer. Please only book if your child can attend each 
week. The bookings are first come first serve and bookings will close once the clubs are full. You will receive an email 
before the end of term to confirm your child’s place in the club.  
 
For all Eduspot bookings/payments, please always 'Check out' (top right basket) otherwise we do not receive your 
booking or payment.  

 

https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/mental_health_awareness_week/607898/cHJldmlld3x8MjAyMi0wNS0xMyAxMDoxNDozNw%3D%3D
https://eduspot.co.uk/


Lateness 

Register is taken at 8.45am, please ensure your child is in school by this time. If they are late please use the front 

gate so that they can report to the office. 

 

 

Jubilee Week 

The week beginning Monday 23rd May will be Jubilee celebration week in school.  The children will be taking part in 

various activities throughout the week.  We will be having whole school tea party afternoon from 2.15 – 3.15pm on 

Thursday 26th May, parents are invited to this event. The children will be closing the tea party with a singing 

celebration. 

We would welcome donations via Eduspot of £1 per child to fund the food.   

There will be refreshments for the adults attending. 

To ensure that we can dismiss all of the children safely, we will get pupils to go back to their classes at 3.15pm and 

usual pick-up arrangements will apply. 

 
Dates:  

Thursday 19th May: Taw pre-school Stay and Play 2-3pm 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th May: BTS Jubilee week 

Friday 27th May: Last day of half term 

Monday 13th June: Return to school 

 

Best Wishes, 

Melanie Smallwood 

https://eduspot.co.uk/

